

Mid term exam

Reading

1. Read the text about the daily routines of a sportswoman and for questions 1 to 7 choose the correct answer.

The daily routines of a sportswoman

Janet is an athlete, and she wakes up at 4:30 am every weekday morning. She spends the first 30 minutes reading and then 15 minutes meditating. At 5:15 am Janet checks her email for only 30 minutes and then goes for her first run of the day. She runs for an hour and a half along the lake near her house. After running, Janet has a shower and then prepares breakfast, which is usually cereal and fruit. However, she occasionally has a less healthy breakfast.

She usually finishes breakfast at around 8 am. If it is a weekday, she always leaves the house at 8:20 and goes to training. Her training starts at 9 am, and she needs 30 minutes to drive to the gym. She trains for 3 hours with her team and then goes home for lunch. She always eats a very big and healthy lunch. As soon as she finishes lunch, she has a nap for one hour.

After her nap, she likes to go for a walk around the lake and look at nature. She sometimes reads or meditates at the lake in the afternoon. In the evening, during the week, she meets up with friends. Most of her friends are athletes too, so they have a lot to talk about.

She typically goes to bed at 9 pm because she prefers to be awake in the morning than at night. She sometimes falls asleep listening to music, but she never watches the television or reads anything on her tablet. She always makes sure her alarm is set and is almost always asleep by 9:45 pm.

- What time does she finish checking her emails?
 - a. 5:30 am.
 - b. 5:45 am.
 - c. 6:00 am.
- How long does she run for in the morning?
 - a. 45 minutes.
 - b. 60 minutes.
 - c. 90 minutes.
- Janet _____ has a healthy breakfast.
 - a. always
 - b. occasionally
 - c. usually

- How often does she meditate?
 - a. Once or twice a day.
 - b. Once a day.
 - c. Rarely
- What does Janet do to help her get to sleep?
 - a. listen to music
 - b. read on her tablet
 - c. watch TV
- What is the last thing she does before going to sleep?
 - a. She reads.
 - b. She sets her alarm.
 - c. She checks the time.

2. Read the text about the daily routines of a sportswoman and for questions 1 to 7 choose the correct answer.

Famous people's first jobs

Not all famous people were born into famous families. A lot of them had normal lives before becoming famous. They also had jobs like the rest of us. Here are just a few:

Former President Obama worked at an ice-cream parlour selling ice-cream cones. He was in high school in Honolulu, Hawaii and said it was quite hard. He also said that the job taught him about responsibility, hard work and how to spend time with work, friends and family.

Brad Pitt had a weird job when he was younger. He worked as a chicken! That's right. He worked at a restaurant called El Pollo Loco in Hollywood, and his job was to dress up like a chicken and wave at the cars on the road. In fact, if you go on a "See the Stars" tour in Hollywood, many of them will take you past the same restaurant where Brad used to work.

Maybe the strangest path in life was that of Pope Francis. When he was young in Argentina, he worked several jobs before joining the Jesuits and dedicating his life to religion. He worked as a cleaner sweeping floors, a chemical tester at a laboratory and as a bouncer at a bar! Yes, the pope was the person responsible for security at a bar in case anything wrong happened. Can you imagine?!

- Who helped protect people?
 - a. President Obama
 - b. Brad Pitt
 - c. Pope Francis
- Who pretended to be an animal?
 - a. President Obama
 - b. Brad Pitt
 - c. Pope Francis

- Who learned a lot from their first job?
 - a. President Obama
 - b. Brad Pitt
 - c. Pope Francis
- Who worked in advertising?
 - a. President Obama
 - b. Brad Pitt
 - c. Pope Francis
- Who thought the job was difficult?
 - a. President Obama
 - b. Brad Pitt
 - c. Pope Francis
- Who had a couple of different jobs?
 - a. President Obama
 - b. Brad Pitt
 - c. Pope Francis

3. Choose the correct answers to complete the following short passage. Write the letter in the space.

My name is Alen. I (1) _____ sixteen years old. I don't (2) _____ a large family. I live with my parents and (3) _____ brother. I also have a puppy dog. (4) _____ name is King. My mom is a teacher. She (5) _____ at a high school. She teaches Spanish. My dad is an engineer. He works for a big company. He can drive or (6) _____ his bike to work. I have a brother. (7) _____ name is Ryan. He is ten years old. He (8) _____ to elementary school. He (9) _____ basketball and tennis. (10) _____ love my family!

- | | | | |
|-------------|-----------|---------|----------|
| 1. a. is | b. are | c. am | d. do |
| 2. a. have | b. work | c. has | d. live |
| 3. a. her | b. my | c. I | d. he |
| 4. a. It's | b. It | c. His | d. He |
| 5. a. work | b. works | c. go | d. is |
| 6. a. jump | b. read | c. run | d. ride |
| 7. a. her | b. they | c. his | d. he |
| 8. a. lives | b. speaks | c. buys | d. goes |
| 9. a. works | b. drinks | c. eats | d. plays |
| 10. a. me | b. my | c. I | d. your |

Vocabulary

4. Join the word with the definition

Special	Habits, ideas or beliefs of a country
Clumsy	very thin
Fresh	A person who is relaxed and calm.
Outgoing	A person who is very attractive and pleasant
Traditional	relating to education and scholarship
Charming	A person who often drops or breaks things
Culture	Based on a belief or habit that started in the past and continuous now.
Messy	friendly and socially confident.
Uniform	A person who refuses to change their mind.
Skinny	untidy or dirty
easy-going	Not usual or ordinary
Academic	Not frozen or in a can
Stubborn	The distinctive clothing worn by members of the same organization

Writing

5. Considering the rules of punctuation, capitalization and grammar are these sentences correct and incorrect.

- I have a short study period every afternoon.
- My name is tim.
- During the week i work at KFC.
- How much vacation time do you have every year
- my friend and I went to class.
- Class starts on monday.
- The high school has difficult academic classes
- Our teacher is from cairo, egypt.

6. Write 5 sentences using adverbs and adjectives. Consider grammar and punctuation.